
CBQ Minutes: January 8, 2019 
 
 
President Jan B. called the meeting to order at 5:32. 
 
Membership:  Teresa N. visited from Poplar; Karen volunteered to type a list of all members and their 
 contact information. 
 
Secretary's report:  Minutes from our December meeting were posted on our web site. 
 
Treasurer's report:  Not available, as Lynn was not present. 
 
Q of V:  Jan S. reserved the library's meeting room for a work day—February 2, 2019—from 10-2:00.  
 Individual dues of $5.00 are due by the end of January.  Membership includes discounts on 
 fabric used for QOV quilts.  If there are questions, please contact any of the four committee 
 members: Jan S., Sheri, Kaci, or Sue. 
 
Sunshine:  Sue G. noted birthdays for Kaci and Charlie. 
 
Old Business:  Short discussion of quilt show.  Perhaps we could have members vote aye or nay? 
 Perhaps we could have a raffle without a quilt show?  Perhaps a bazaar instead?  Nothing has 
 been decided. 
 
Show and Tell:  Karen showed her finished “Illusion” quilt; Madonna showed her completed quilt top 
 of hand-appliquéd dyed wool on black flannel, and asked for information about having it 
 quilted. 
 
 Members also shared brief stories about a favorite quilt, blanket, or throw used for snuggling. 
 
New Business:  Shop Hop involves four stores this year: Ironwood, Ashland, Port Wing, and Hayward. 
 There is still extra paint to finish Barn Quilts. 
 AmericInn will be the location for a work day, 9:00-6:00, on Saturday, January 26th.  Crafters of 
 any genre or medium are welcome. 
 
Adjournment at 6:10. 
 
Program:  Snacks were provided by Jan S. and Sheri, followed by a reading of The Quiltmaker's Gift 
 (authored by Jeff Brumbeau) by librarian Diane Posner.  Members wrapped themselves in their 
 quilts, blankets, or throws for this heartwarming tale. 
 
 


